

You're Invited to a Public Information Session about

EPA's Buick City-Southend Cleanup

Wednesday, June 16
5-7 p.m.
Nott Community College

Mott Community College Regional Technology Center Auditorium 1401 E. Court St., Flint, Michigan

Representatives from U.S. Environmental Protection Agency will be on hand to brief the public and answer questions about EPA's cleanup plan for the Southend portion of the Buick City complex in Flint. EPA will also introduce the environmental cleanup issues at the Northend of the site and share work schedules for both the Southend and the Northend. This is a public opportunity to share your thoughts and suggestions on the cleanup process at the site. Visit the Website http://www.epa.gov/reg5rcra/wptdiv/sites/buickcity/index.html for more details about the cleanup and possible redevelopment of the property.

For more information or questions about the Buick City cleanup project or public meeting contact EPA Public Affairs Specialist Rafael P. Gonzalez at 800-621-8431, Ext. 60269, 9:30 a.m. – 5:30 p.m., weekdays, or e-mail gonzalez.rafaelp@epa.gov.